
 

 
 
Subject:  30th ANNUAL AIR & WASTE MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION – GOLDEN EMPIRE  
CHAPTER TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 
The Air and Waste Management Association – Golden Empire Chapter is pleased to 
announce its 30th Annual Technical Conference, which will be Thursday, November 17, 
2022, at Chevron’s conference facility in Bakersfield, located at 9525 Camino Media. 
      
We invite you to participate as a sponsor or exhibitor and sincerely appreciate your 
consideration. 
  
Sponsor:  By sponsoring the 30th Annual Technical Conference, your firm’s logo will be 
displayed on our website and during the program in between speakers. The Sponsor cost 
is just $250.00. 
      
Exhibitor:  Exhibitors will have the opportunity to display their products and services at 
the conference. Booths will include a table and two chairs and will be located in the same 
room as conference attendees to maximize your exposure. Electrical services are 
available. Exhibitors will be displayed along with sponsors at the conference. The cost of 
exhibiting at the conference is $500.00, which includes one full participant registration 
(value of $125.00).  
      
All sponsorship checks should be made payable to the AWMA Golden Empire Chapter. 
The AWMA Tax ID# is 77-0287962. Please send your payment to: 
 
AWMA Technical Conference 
P.O. Box 22545 
Bakersfield, CA  93390  
      
You can also register and pay online with a credit card, including one payment for an 
entire group (please register separately, then pay for the group), at: 
www.awmagoldenempire.org.  Go to the Events page on the website or click on the link 
on the home page. 
 
As you know, the AWMA Golden Empire Chapter is a non-profit organization of 
environmental professionals and people interested in good environmental stewardship 
serving Fresno, Kern, Kings, Madera, Merced, Stanislaus and Tulare counties. All 



proceeds from the Technical Conference fund our scholarship and educational grant 
program, which provides money to local schools and students to pursue science-related 
endeavors in the hope of preparing a new generation for environmental stewardship. The 
Golden Empire Chapter in 2022 provided more than $3,000 to Valley schools and 
students through this program. Without your generous sponsorship, we would be unable 
to maintain this level of support for local schools and students.  
 
To view conference specifics as they unfold, please visit our website at:  
www.awmagoldenempire.org  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. We hope to see you on November 17, 2022, at the 
2022 Technical Conference! 
      
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Goklaney 
2022 Technical Conference Chair 
Air & Waste Management Association – Golden Empire Chapter 
Phone:  661-395-5574 
Email: jgoklaney@sentinelpeakresources.com 

 

 

 

  


